

## Consulate General of Israel to the Southeast 1100 Spring Street NW, Suite 440, Atlanta, Georgia 30309-2823 404-487-6511 • pr@atlanta.mfa.gov.il

22 Sivan 5777

June 16, 2017

Dear Rabbi Ilan Feldman and Congregation Beth Jacob,

Tudy Valuai Shorer

On behalf of the State of Israel, I offer my sincere congratulations to the successful completion of the rebuilding of the Sanctuary at Congregation Beth Jacob. Dedicating the sanctuary in honor of Rabbi Emanuel and Estelle Feldman, who have played such an immense role in shaping the Beth Jacob Congregation, is such a joyous occasion, and one that is fitting to the community.

This is a time of simcha for your congregation and the Jewish community of Atlanta. It is a great honor to host former Chief Rabbi of Israel, Meir Lau, who will be in attendance to celebrate this momentous occasion. I look forward to taking part in celebrating with you and your community.

I applaud your efforts and your continual work for the prosperity of the Jewish people here and abroad.

Sincerely,

Ambassador Judith Varnai Shorer

Consul General of Israel to the Southeast